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Construction Alert:  
Week of January 25, 2021
Nighttime single lane closures planned in the project area, 
weather permitting
Nighttime single lane closures planned for Wednesday, Jan. 27 and 
Thursday, Jan. 28, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather permitting. The lane 
closure across the Hamner Avenue bridge will go from Detroit to 
Citrus streets. Traffic control will be in place and a flaggers will be 
on-site to assist with traffic flow. 
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Project Update
• Environmental mitigation work is almost complete in the

project area and on the bridge. This week, crews will
continue working under the bridge to place bird netting
that deters birds from nesting during construction.

• The project website is live at HamnerAveProject.com.
Visit and sign-up to receive weekly updates and alerts to
your phone and/or e-mailbox.
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Project Partners

The contents of this alert are subject to change without 
warning due to weather or unforeseeable construction 
changes.

Looking south at the 
Hamner Avenue bridge  
and the project area  
with environmental  
fencing. Crews have been 
working in the riverbed  
to clear trash, debris  
and vegetation. 

Weather Permitting 
Lane closure
1/27 and 1/28
9 p.m. to 5 a.m.

Neighboring project
The City of Norco is working on the Detroit Avenue 
Watermain Replacement Project on Detroit Street. Motorists 
can expect lane and road closures with detours. Please follow 
posted signage and call 951-270-5678 with questions. 

Timeline
Begin 

December 2020
Conclude 

Winter 2022 (expected)




